

Good Morning/Afternoon,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congress recently approved the American Rescue Plan Act which provides additional relief funds for many families.  For those in need, these funds can be used to offset lost income for food, shelter and other expenses.  If you have been blessed with enough through these difficult times and are not in need of your full stimulus check, please prayerfully consider making a gift to <<Parish Name>> or another charity.  I am always inspired by the generosity of our parish family.  Because of your support, our parish can continue to share the Lord’s love throughout our community.  
As we continue our Lenten journey towards the joy of Easter, know how grateful I am to you for being part of <<Parish Name>>.  Your support makes all the difference.  Using the online giving portal on our website is an easy, secure way to make a gift.  A gift can always be made at the parish office, also.
Thank you and may God bless you and your family!

